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I am writing to ask for your support of LD#1 106, which would provide much-needed funds to help 
redevelop the island Nursing Home in Deer isle. It was such a sadness that the nursing home had to 
close. Repurposing the facility will go a long waytoward finding affordable housing forthe many people 
who work on the island but have to live off-island because housing is unavailable. 

Please give serious consideration to this bill. it will ease the burden on many who are unable to find 
housing and live in the community they work in. 

Barbara Kourajian 

985 Coastal Rd. 
Broo|<sville, ME 04617
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